
 

 
 
 
18 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 13 Prom 
 
The Year 13 Prom is a celebratory occasion marking the culmination of our students' hard work, 
dedication, and achievements throughout their educational journey. It's a time to come together, 
reminisce about fond memories, and create lasting moments. 
 
Event Details: 

• Date: Monday, 24th June 2024 
• Time: 18:00 - 22:00  
• Location: Westminster Pier 

 
The boat will leave at 18:00, students will need to be at the pier at 17:30. Admissions for the boat 
will stop at 17:50.  
 
London Party Boats will oversee the event, and there will be security at the door checking tickets 
and undertaking bag checks. Members of staff from Enfield County School will also be in attendance.  
 
Alcohol will be available on the premises for those 18 and over with proof of a valid ID. Students 
who are 18 and over will also be given a wristband upon entry. Please note that students under 
the legal drinking age will not be allowed to consume alcohol during the event.  
 
Students are responsible for their own transportation to and from Westminster Pier. 
To ensure your daughters safe departure after the prom, please state on ParentPay whether your 
daughter will be making their own way home, being picked up from Westminster Pier by a 
parent/carer,  or returning with a member of staff to Enfield Chase after the prom has finished.   
 
Ensuring student safety is paramount, and your cooperation in these matters is greatly appreciated.  
 
Ticket prices are £15 on ParentPay. The deadline for payment  is 18nd March 2024 
For any enquiries, please reach out to us.  
 
Thank you for your support in making this event memorable for our Year 13 students.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ms Cowell 
Progress and Achievement Leader of Year 13 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/

